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“Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he would send forth labourers into His harvest.”  Argentina is open for the Gospel and there are so many possibilities and open doors.  The one thing that lacks in Argentina is the key element in God’s plan of missions - laborers.  Please help us pray that God would burden hearts for more laborers to join us in the field of Argentina.  There is so much that needs to done and so little time.  If only people would obey the Lord’s command to go and tell others of Him. 

 The church is growing and the Lord blessed us just recently with a high of 35 people.  We have seen people saved and are now busy discipling them.  They are eager to learn and we pray that they will continue to become strong leaders in the church.  Almost every night of the week we are at the church busy in a different ministry.  Every Tuesday and Thursday we are teaching English classes as a way to get to know people and bring them into the church.  On Fridays we have a Young People’s meeting with messages especially for young people.  Saturday evenings we have visitation.  Sunday afternoons my wife is teaching a Ladies discipleship class.   And besides our regular church services we are working hard, trying to bring people into the church.  We ask that you pray that the Lord will bless and bring many to Him.  

As many of you know, the Lord has allowed us to overlook a second work in the northern part of Argentina.  Cesar Copa, a pastor friend from Peru, is pastoring the church until God raises up an Argentine to take over the work.  The church is looking for a building to meet in and has just begun a Bible Institute very soon.  God is blessing and people are being saved and taught through the Bethesda Baptist Church in the north of Argentina.  

Mindy is now in her fourth month of pregnancy.  We went to the doctor for a sonogram and were blessed to find out that both Mindy and the baby are healthy.  The due date is the beginning of November.

At the end of this month we will be welcoming Pastor Hector del Carpio and family as they come to assist us in the work here in La Plata, Argentina.  We are excited about their arrival and believe God is going to use them as we work together to spread the Gospel here in Argentina.  Please help us make his financial situation a prayer as he is coming from Peru as a missionary to help me in the ministries of Lighthouse Baptist Church.  
 
We would like to invite you to a camp that we believe is the key to training the future generation of missionaries.  The Baptist Camp for World Evangelism will be held from June 7-11 and rather than a typical youth camp, this week will be more of an educational and motivational time to mobilize many for the cause of world evangelism.  If you are interested you can find out more at www.bcwe.org. 

We would like to remind you that we send out a weekly email update on what is going on here in the ministries.  If you would like to receive it, please e-mail me at bush@reachingall.com . Thank you for your faithful prayers and support and we would like to give you a personal invitation to come see how your mission money and prayers are being used.  

Yours to evangelize the world in our generation,
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